
SEMARA Business Meeting Minutes September 2, 2004 
 
 
 
The meeting was called to order with 31 members present. 
 
The Secretary report was accepted as printed in Zero Beat. 
 
The Treasurer was absent 
 
Standing committee reports as follows: 
 
Building and grounds, Andy again requesting that everyone please clean the club after themselves, fire 
extinguishers be removed to recharged next month and that the boiler needs to be serviced. 
 
Technical, Tony reports there was interference only one day but was caused by amplifier and corrected. 
 
Activities, no report  
 
Communications, Ron reports that volunteers are needed for the Big E exposition to man Ham booth and will 
provide contact info on the club reflector. (Sept 17 to Oct 3, need 2 volunteers to man booth per shift and 3 on 
weekends. If interested please contact K1HUJ [at] yahoo [dot] com. 
 
Scholarship and internet, no report 
 
Flea market, some positions still open asking for help to fill and discussion on roping off the grounds. 
 
ARES Rob thanks everyone involved in training workshop and for use of club building and those involved in 
cooking the dinner. Advises all to listen for Hurricane Frances wx reports. 
 
New Members; accepted are Mak Loring, KC1ML, Daniel Howard K1DYO, Mike Tyne KB1KZL and Steven 
Dansereau N1WQI. 
 
President comments on reminding members abt help needed at the fleamarket.  
 
For the good of the club, a round of applause for ARES folks doing a wonderful job running and maintaining 
ares activity. 
 
No old business 
 
New business 
 
Motion made and seconded that “club keep listed items as club station and sell rest of equipment” passed. The 
items to keep as club station are: TS570S (TS180 as spare), FL2100B, FT8900. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:35pm 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Ron WB1HGA 


